
 

 “We believe in our children”   

 

 

Tilsworth Road 

Stanbridge 

Leighton Buzzard 

Bedfordshire 
23rd March 2023 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

In the Summer term we would like run a more formal timetable for Reception children, with weekly Forest 

School and PE sessions on Wednesdays. We would like Reception children to arrive at school in suitable 

clothing for these outdoor sessions e.g. PE kit and hoody/joggers.  They will stay in these clothes all day.  

If the weather is wet we can provide children with all in one suits for forest school to keep them dry. 

Please would you encourage your children to get dressed and changed as independently as possible so that 

they are able to continue to develop those independence skills.  

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Hughes 

 

 


